
 

 

   

 

          

ITT Cannon LLC 

56 Technology Drive 

Irvine, CA 92618 

 

May 13, 2022 
 
 
Subject:  Product End of Life Notification for ITT Cannon D*SF Connectors (Speedy D Series of D-

Subminiature) 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

Due to declining sales and market demand for this product line, ITT Cannon can no longer continue 
to economically manufacture the Speedy D Series of D-Subminiature (denoted by part number prefix 
D*SF) and is announcing the End of Life for this product line.  This notice serves as the official phase 
out notification of this product line.  Please note that there are no direct alternative ITT Cannon Part 
numbers for this ribbon cable terminated product line, however products that terminate to discreet 
wires are available, product management can supply those upon request. 
 

Attached is a list of part numbers and quantities of connectors you have purchased during the past 
five-year period.  Please review your current and future requirements and send us a quote request 
for a last time buy for each part number you will need.  The deadline for placing your last time buy 
(LTB) orders is June 30, 2022. All LTB orders will have a minimum order quantity of 250 pieces and 
will be scheduled for immediate delivery upon manufacture. Please note that the lead time may vary 
depending upon the number of LTB requests we receive and the mix of part numbers we have to 
produce.  In addition, these LTB orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. Please contact 
your local ITT sales office to get your quote requests and orders processed for your LTB requirements. 
 

The ITT Cannon team apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this business decision.  We thank 
you for your patronage as a valued ITT customer and look forward to serving your future interconnect 
needs. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to reach out to your local ITT 
Sales Representative.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Wes Morgan 
ITT Cannon Product Management 


